Association of University and College Employees

September 13, 1976

Mr. W. GClark
Employee Relations Dept.
Campus

Dear Mr. Clark,

This is to inform you that A.U.C.E. Local #1 wishes to hold
our regular October two hour lunch General Membership Meet-
ing on October 7, 1976. As you will note this is the first
Thursday of the month of October.

In light of the Canadian Labour Congress' proposed activities
for October 1l4th (second Thursday) we feel we should make
arrangements to avoid having our membership meeting on that
date. Our local has not yet taken a vote on the October l4th
issue, but we are aware that certain other unions on campus
have made plans to participate; having not been informed as
to the form of their participation we wish to avoid the
possibility of our meeting being cancelled.

It is our hope that this change in dates will not be of any
inconvenience and that this will allow vour office enough
notice to contact faculty members and department heads.

Sincerely,
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Fairleigh Funston o
Union Organizer,
on behalf of the Executive,
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